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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATCORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUL 25 1979

Docket No.: 50-322

Mr. Andrew ¥ Wofford

Vice President

Long Island Lighting Company
175 East 01d Country Road
Hicksville, New York 11801

Dear Mr. Wofford:
SUBJECT: ENGINEERING AND DESIGN COORDINATION REPORTS

I have enclosed a letter from the Hono ble Jercme A. Ambro,
Chairman of the Subcommittee on Natural Resources and Environment,
dated July 18, 1979, which requests a copy of all the Engineering
and Design Coordination Reports on Shoreham. If you have any
questions on this matter, please contact Jerry N. Wilson.

Sincerely,
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L. S. Rubenstein, Acting Chief

Light Water Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Project Managemant

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page
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Long Island Lighting Company

ccs:
Howard L. Blau, Esq.

Blau anc Cohn, P.C.

2'7 Newbridge Road
.~ksville, New York 11801

Jeffrey Cohen, Esq.

Ceputy Commissioner and Counsel
New York State Energy Office
Agency Building 2

E~ ire State Plaza

ni0any, New York 12223

Energy Research Group, Inc.
400-1 Totten Pond Road
waltham, Massachusetts 02154

Irving Like, Esg.

Reilly, Like and Schnieder
200 west Main Street
Babylon, New York 11702

J. P. Novarro

Project Manager

Shorehan Nuclear Power Station
P. 0. Box 618

Wading River, New York 11792

W. Taylor Reveley, III, Esqg.
Hunton & Williams

P. 0. Box 1535

Richmond, virginia 23212

Ralph Shapire, £sq.
Cammer & Shapiro

No. 9 East 40th Street
New York, New York 1Q0C16

Edward J. Walsh, Esq.
General Attorney

Long [sland Lighting Company
250 01d Ccuntry Road
Minecla, New Yo-k 11501



